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T R A N S L A T I O N 

 
 
April 23, 2018 
Circular N° SBP-DR-0056-2018 
 
 
 
General Manager  
 
 

Subject:  Submittal of SBP’s new logo to be posted on 
the website 

 
 
Dear General Manager: 
 
We wish to inform you that the Superintendency of Banks has updated its logo and will be distributing a 
new distinctive icon, which must be posted on the website homepage of the banks that have this tool. 
 
The logo must be posted following the instructions below: 
 

- The logo is attached as a 150px by 150px PNG image on a white background. 
- The logo must be posted preferably at the lower left margin of the website’s homepage. The 

logo size and proportion must be maintained when posted on the website. 
- The logo must not be modified. 

 
In connection with the above, the new logo is attached hereto for the above purposes. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact our Communications & Public Relations Division staff at 
506-7814. 
 
We would greatly appreciate your providing the necessary instructions to your staff for compliance with 
these provisions. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Ricardo G. Fernandez D. 
Superintendent 
 
Enc.: a/s 
 
/eh 
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